This Week
In reading and math we have been reviewing all of our skills and preparing for the OCCT. 
 
Please be working on multiplication facts at home. 
Enrichment clusters are every Friday.  Be sure to ask your child about their new topic and what they are working on.
Upcoming Events
*April 4-5 – Reading OCCT Test
*April 11-12 – Math OCCT Test
*April 27 – 28 – No School

Additional Information

The OCCT is next week; we will be testing Tuesday and Wednesday. Please make sure your child eats breakfast and gets to school on time each day!

We need healthy snacks for the 4 days of testing. If you would like to send snacks for the class on one of the days please email me. 
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